
 

 

 
April 24, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mark L Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
 Re: TENKAL Company- 
   Registration Application  
 
  Please find enclose the registration application for TenKal, D.B.A. Scatter Creek 
Communications.  
 

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed materials, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick Vitzthum 
Chief Financial Officer 
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